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HEAD LICE (PEDICULOSIS) NOTIFICATION LETTER

Date:

Child’s Name: 





School: 


Dear Parent/Guardian:

Head Lice (Pediculosis) is a common problem in schools especially at certain times of the year.  Your child was found to have head lice (pediculosis) or nits (eggs).  In order to ensure effective treatment, we require that you follow the instructions on the enclosed Head Lice (Pediculosis) Fact Sheet.  It is important that all lice and nits are removed before returning to class.  If all lice and nits are not removed, other children in the class, as well as your child will continue to be affected by the problem. Therefore if your child is not free of lice or nits on returning to school, he/she will not be re-admitted to class. You will be contacted to make arrangements for the return of your child to your home.

If you would like more detailed information on head lice, please refer to these websites:

· Canadian Pediatric Society (www.caringforkids.cps.ca)

· Harvard School of Public Health 

· National Pediculosis Society (NPA) (www.headlice.org)


· Sick Children’s Hospital (www.aboutkidshealth.ca/justforkids)

Thank you for your co-operation,

Principal
(========================================================================
PLEASE SIGN BELOW AND HAVE YOUR CHILD RETURN THIS FORM TO THE

SCHOOL OFFICE BEFORE GOING BACK TO CLASS.
Child’s Name: 


Treatment Used: 


(
Yes. My child’s hair has been checked, and all lice and nits have been removed.

Parent’s/Guardian’s Signature:

Date: 
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